Closure of Trading Window

Further to our earlier notice dated 18 January, 2017, the Trading Window will
continue to remain closed till 17 February 2017 in connection with Board meeting
called for considering declaration of an Interim Dividend for the financial year

ending 2016-17.

Company Secretary and Compliance Officer
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